
 

 

Huseyin Kasap 
c/o Cheltenham Tigers 
Southam Lane 
Bishops Cleeve 
Cheltenham  
GL52 3PE 
 
15th May 2024 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: Catering Provision at Newlands Park 
 
With reference to the above and recent discussions regarding extended catering 
provision, we are delighted you have responded to our requests and are able to 
assist us. 
 
Basically, the Club has a kitchen that provides basic food and meals for all our 
players and visitors. Plus some event catering 
 
However since the addition of our AGP (Artificial Grass Pitch) we now have in 
excess of over 3500 sports visitors per week, most not club members and a 
significant number ordering takeout food to be delivered outside our normal 
club house hours. Causing traffic issue’s, waste and rubbish in our car parks and 
perimeter 
 
Our need to rationalise this with additional catering to work alongside the AGP 
opening hours has become a priority 
 
We confirm our agreement that we will provide the following- 
 

1. You will use our waste bins (provided by Grundon Waste Management for 
all waste 

2. You will provide staff to ensure waste is cleared hourly especially during 
busy time. 
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3. We will use your facility for one off events rather than sourcing individual 
catering vendors at busy events. 

4. You will provide catering provision to suit the AGP opening times. 
 
Your facility will be state of the art, provide high quality catering provision for 
sports users and visitors and will be available when the AGP is open for business. 
 
We confirm as part of our agreement a monthly performance  review will be 
undertaken to ensure full compliance with the clubs policies and requirements 
 
If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Stepehen Ratcliffe 
Club Chairman 
Cheltenham Tigers Rugby Club 
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